
 

   

 

 

ACTION REQUIRED: 2023 VFA Satisfaction and 
End-of-Year Survey  

 
Dear VFA Provider,       
 
The California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch is conducting a survey 
to learn more about the providers enrolled in the Vaccines for Adults (VFA) program. The 
survey is required for all enrolled VFA providers to complete. 
 
This survey will help the program assess your clinic’s immunization needs, specifically to 
help with RSV vaccine planning efforts. Your input is greatly valued and will guide 
enhancement to our program, vaccine planning, educational resources, staff training and 
systems. Completing this survey will require running reports using an electronic health 
records (EHR/EMR) system or immunization information system (CAIR/Healthy 
Futures/SDIR). 
  
Please take 5 minutes to complete and submit the VFA Satisfaction and End-of-Year 
Survey.  
 
Thank you for participating in the Vaccines for Adults (VFA) program. Your continued 
participation ensures that vulnerable adults maintain their access to necessary vaccines. 

   
Questions? Email us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.    

    
Thank you,    

   
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch   
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program   
Phone: 877-243-8832   
Fax: 877-329-9832   
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov   
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